
 

 

17 January 2017 

A stronger voice for Wales: engaging with Westminster and the devolved institutions  

We have recently launched an inquiry looking at inter-institutional relations between 

Wales and the UK. A copy of the consultation letter is attached.  

As effective inter-governmental working cuts across all the remit of all committees, we 

welcome any views your committee may have on any area of our terms of reference.  

We are also aware that a number of committees have established working relationships 

with committees with shared interests from across the United Kingdom, and we would 

welcome any further views you may have on how we can better improve inter-

parliamentary working.  

We will be sharing our findings with all the Assembly committees when we have 

completed our work. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Huw Irranca-Davies 

Chair 

 

To all National Assembly Committee Chairs: 

http://senedd.assembly.wales/mgIssueHistoryHome.aspx?IId=16613


 

Croesewir gohebiaeth yn Gymraeg neu Saesneg. 

We welcome correspondence in Welsh or English. 


